Lake Ray for Tax Collector RECEIVE
1615 Huffingham Road Suite #3 e D

Jacksonville Florida, 32216 JUN 46 (¢
DUVAL COU&IE’Y EL

June 6,2018 \

Dear Supervisor of Elections Mike Hogan,

I am in receipt of your email referencing the special election for Tax Collector. I
understand that I am required to notify you in writing of my intent to run for Tax
Collector of Duval in the special election scheduled in 2018. The letter will serve
to officially notify you of my desire to close my 2019 election and transfer it to the
2018 special election. I recognize that there are other certain documents required
to be submitted to you concerning closing the 2019 account and opening the 2018
campaign.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter. If you need further confirmation
please advise at my email account and by phone at (904) 534-0075.

Sincerely,

AR

Lake Ray II
Candidate far.Puval County Tax Collector.



